
Dear Sir, 
 
See residential representation against the application. 
Regards 
Daliah Barrett 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

I am writing regarding the planning application for a premises licence for the above property 

to play live and recorded music at the venue. We have a few concerns ,one the prevention of 

public nuisance , we are not convinced the flats above the tavern including our own are 

adequately soundproofed and this will cause regular , ongoing noise and disturbance., 

particularly if amplified music is permitted. This will be an issue not only for the Winchester 

residents but residents and businesses  in the nearby streets. 

We also have concerns regarding public safety and the prevention of crime and disorder,as a 

live music venue can attract large crowds that could spill out on to the surrounding 

pavements where access to the flats and the safety of residents gaining access to the flats 

could be impacted.Unlike a restaurant there is more probability with a public house that 

public disorders can occur. 

We welcome your feedback and thank you for the opportunity to express our concerns 

Many thanks 

Sarah. 

Sarah Carroll and John LLoyd 

 


